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The Cayman Islands was removed this week from the European Union’s list of non-cooperative
jurisdictions for tax purposes. See, all of those Cayman Islands PF registrations were
important!

Congrats to all the Cayman legal teams that have worked so hard this year for this successful
outcome. Many of the Cayman law firms published updates this week, and a few are available
here (apologies to those we missed): Appleby, Maples, Mourants, Walkers.



https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://www.applebyglobal.com/news/the-cayman-islands-removed-from-the-eus-blacklist/
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